STATE OF ALABAMA

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT WAt :
MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130
GUY HUNT ROYCE G. KING
GOVERNOR HIGHWAY DIRECTOR

March 9, 1988

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 4-88

TO: All Division Engineers

FROM: William J. Hartzog [0';/' / %/487{

Construction Engineer
RE: Traffic Signal Inventory

The Department is presently conducting an inventory of all traffic signals
located on the State Highway System as well as off system, Federal Aid
Systems. The inventory will be used as an aid in planning, maintenance cost
estimating, etc.

In order for the inventory to remain current, the data will need updating
as new and/or upgraded signals are installed on construction projects.

Upon completion of the traffic signal work on all current or future

projects, the Project Engineer should advise the Division Traffic Engmneer,so
that the inventory may be adjusted accordingly.

Your cooperation in this matter will be appreciated.

RAJ/gl
cc: Mr. J. F. Caraway



<3  INTERDEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM
ARG STATE OF ALABAMA HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

1409 COLISEUM BOULEVARD MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

DATE : February 25, 1988

102 Mr. W. J. Hartzog
Constuction Engineer

FROM: J. F. Cara ;%‘Clﬂ

Chief, Design(PBurean
RE: Computerized Traffic Signal Inventory

"he Department is presently conducting an inventory of al! traffic signa's
located on the State Highway System as weil as off-system, federal aid Systems.

The inventory when completed will be computerized, and maintained in file for
those who will make use of it for planning, maintenance cost estimating, ete.

In order for the file to be updated as new signals are installed and/or
upgraded on construction projects this office must be advised of the change.

It is requested that the Construction Bureanu through its organization advise
the Division Traffic Engineer of final acceptance of a project in order that he
may proceed to secure the necessary documentation.

Your cooperation in this matter will insure the continued updating of the
signal inventory in an orderly fashion.

CEA/jt

cc: Mr. C. E. Alexander




